


and the types of experiences that are available for students, specifically those living in Lynn who 

are interested in STEM. Committee members asked about professional development snpports at 

the elementary school level. The next topic of conversation was how the ELL approach has 
evolved and changed over the past few years. The committee asked abont the current challenges 
at the middle school level and learned how intervention is happening through coaching for 
teachers. The committee discussed the highest priorities over the next few months in elementary, 

middle, and high school. 
4. Approve September Committee Minutes

,._ -· -. 

Davis reviewed the September Committee minutes. Aft((r di;cu�sion, the committee, by 
•;-, -. 

unanimous vote, took the following action: 

VOTED: To approve the September 2018 C,ommittee 111inutes. 

The meeting adjourned al 10:30 a.m. 

List of Documents Used at the Meeting (These document;m[!sf f?e retained by the public body, 
but do not need to be physically stored wi(](the meeting minutes.} 

• Teaching and Learning Committee Progress Monitoring Da�hb_oard
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